
    Central New York Marian Center, Inc. 
Promoting the Gospel Through the Marian Messages 

 
                                    5180 West Taft Road, North Syracuse, NY  13212 

                                     Phone:  (315) 452-4698 

Please Mail your donation to:                        Newsletter Donation 

The CNY Marian Center 

5180 West Taft Road 

North Syracuse, NY  13212 

Dear Friends of the Marian Center: 

 

 In the last 25 years we have maintained a monthly newsletter that we have been sending free of charge 

to over 2,400 people who all seem to appreciate it very much.  This is our sixth year of major expansion and 

as services have increased, along with new programs and speakers, so have expenses.  We have supported 

the cost of this endeavor with fund raising efforts and by the generous donations of the many individuals who 

have enjoyed receiving this excellent publication. You will note that we have recently improved the newsletter 

content and presentation format with excellent feedback from the recipients. We hope you like it! 

 

Please consider becoming a subscriber to the newsletter and a supporter of 

the Marian Center through a tax deductible donation.  These donors are listed and 

prayed for in our Prayer Chapel:  

 

Friend - $25 to $75  Associate – Up to $150  Benefactor – Over $150 
 

         ***** 

 For those that are unfamiliar with the chapel, it is a warm, beautiful and quiet place of prayer.  The main 

statue of the Blessed Mother is also accompanied by a number of beautiful statues and pictures of Our Lord and 

the saints.  In the first year of the Marian Center this particular statue was brought to a home in Waterloo where 

Ivan (Medjugorje visionary) was to have an apparition of Our Lady.  As the owner of the home had already set 

up a table and statue for the occasion, this Marian Center statue was set off to a place in the back of the room.  

Ivan and the group began in prayer before the homeowner’s statue; however, when the time came for Our 

Lady to appear, she appeared instead before the Marian Center statue in the back of the room.  Imagine 

the surprise of the group as Ivan began to walk on his knees toward this statue to greet our Blessed Mother!  We 

feel truly blessed to have this statue in our chapel and our faith is constantly affirmed by the many blessings and 

conversions of heart that have come from the prayer that occurs here. 

               ***** 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of this request and your anticipated generosity.  Thank you to all 

who have already donated.    

 

Bud O’Brien 

Chairman of the Board 

 

Dr. Pat and Nancy Iannolo 

Founders of the Marian Center 

 

The Marian Center Board  


